[bookmark: _GoBack]
I am wanting to support the continuation of mining at Rixs creek mine in Singleton.
 I am a resident in the valley and a mine worker for The Bloomfeild Group and am very proud to work for an Australian owned company. 
I have been mining for the past 5 years and now working at Rixs creek its shown me such a focused response to noise dust and safety than other places I have worked at in the past. The support and encouragement I get from team in identifying reducing and adhering to compliance standards  is second to none. 
I am a single mum of 2 and rixs creek allows me to be able to support and enrich my families life and allows me participate in the local community.
Rixs creek is a very unique well established mine in the hunter valley and is an amazing place to work. I think it definitely deserves the right to continue on in helping an supporting the lifes of everyone that works there and the community that benefits from the support of rixs creek mine.


